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E. L. Jordan, Assistant Director for Reactor Operations
.

MEMCPANDUM FOR:
Inspection

W. Gammill, Acting Assistant Directer for Operating
FROM: Reactor Projects, 00R

<

DRAFT E''LLETIN - AUDIBILITY PROBLEMS ENCOUNTERED ON I
SUBJECT:

EVACUATION OF PERSONNEL JROM HIGH NOISE AREAS
.

In response to your memo dated July 6,1979, we have reviewed the draft

bulletin " Audibility Problems Encountered on Evacuation of Personnel

From High Noise Areas", and find that we have no comments.
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-- W. Gammi 1, Acting Assistant Director-

for Operating Reactor Projects
Division of Operating Reactors

cc: G. Lainas
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